March 28, 1952

Mr. Thomas S. Dyrne
Pt. Worth Nat'l, Benk m.dzu
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Dyrne:

The American Asgsoclation of Airport Ixecutives, a8 you know, is
holding its 25th Znnual Business Meetinz here in Fort Worth
March 30 through April 2. The highlight of our program is an
inspection and & tour of the Greater Fort Worth International
AMrport - fmon Carter Field on Wednesday, April 2. At noon on
this date we will be served luncheon at the airport.

We would like to extend to you an invitation to be cur guest at
the airport that day, or if you camot be with us the entire day
we would purticularly like to have you with us for luncheon,

We will look forward to meeting you on next Wednesday.

Sincerely yours,

Wal ter B, Betsworth, President
American ‘essociation of
Airport Ixecutives



